
Notes for Working Meeting of August 23, 2023 

 

Further tweaking of survey questions – QR Code, contact with Chamber & DIDA? 
May not need to change the questions.  Did not contact M. Myers about putting the survey into 
the Chamber Newsletter.  So, the next Chamber Newsletter may go out in September.  Will try 
to get the survey and QR code into that one.  Where else would we like to try to get feedback.   
 
Some discussion about passive or active gathering of feedback.  More passivity may be better – 
take the QR code to places:  theatre performances, football games, etc.  
 
Materials needed would be 20 poster-type fliers, large number of smaller square sheets with QR 
code, maybe business cards, and the lanyards. T Patel will work on development of these. 
 
Assignments for places to place the survey: 
Next Ironwood Tax letter – Carol 
Posting in downtown establishments – Carol 
Sporting events HS and College -- Gerry 
First Fridays – post at the Cold Iron -- Tarun 
Chamber newsletter – Tarun 
Theatre Concessions Stand – Carol 
DAP – Annette 
 
Do we want to attend Rotary, Kiwanis.  Perhaps will aim at this after seeing what comes from 
the above efforts.   
 
Carol can talk to City about $300 to print business cards, fliers.  Tarun will send Carol a list of 
types of items. 
 
Timeline for the above efforts  -- report on progress for September Quarterly meeting.  More in 
October. 

 
Further training – what could be next – Did not discuss further training, but did agree that 
perhaps making further attempts to have conversations in this area are important. 
 
Hiawatha followup – Contacts made?  Feedback?  Talking Points Adequate? 
The talking points are adequate.   
 
Erickson has reached out to Red Cliff, Lac Vieux Desert, Sault Ste Marie, and Hannahville.  So 
far responses have been open to possible help with an educational element for the statue.   
 
Gripper has reached out to Lac du Flambeau and Forest County; awaiting responses.  Will 
followup in the next week. 
 
Burchell and Patel have not reached out at this point. 
 
Timeline on this is for further reports by September Quarterly meeting. 

 

 
 



 
Dashboard for Traffic Stop Data  --  
The idea is to offer two pieces of information:  yes our officers are doing things correctly; yes, 
we are showing the public that we are doing things correctly.   
 
Next steps on this project will be to get more data from further back in time. Patel will then take 
the data and break it into dashboard categories for analysis, so it can be used for officer 
educational purposes, and for use in public reports that show the IPSD is doing things correctly 
as far as diversity, equity, and inclusion are concerned.   
 
Timeline – for this might be October 1 – if sooner, better. 
 

Next meeting is September 6, 6pm CDT – the Quarterly Meeting 
 


